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Jane Hope, The Grantown Initiative 
 
Dear Jane, 
 
Burnfield Toilets 
 
The Grantown Society is wholly and wholeheartedly behind the 
move to acquire and reopen the Burnfield Toilets.  Their closure 
was a great loss to the community and those who visit the town.  
With the facility in community ownership there will be the 
opportunity not only to have the toilets fully functioning again but 
also refurbished and a facility of which the community can be 
proud.   Such a move will be welcomed not only by visitors but 
also many who live locally.   
 
Yours, 

-------- 
 
Bill Sadler, Chair, The Grantown Society 
 
The Grantown Society (SCIO) is a Scottish Charity SC050104 
www.thegrantownsociety.org  info@thegrantownsociety.org 
The Grantown Society was founded in 1974 
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secretary@grantown-motormania.co.uk 

 
Dear Jane 
 
I am aware that Grantown Initiative are looking to secure an asset transfer of the toilets 
in Burnfield car park, with a view to re-opening and operating them. 
 
The loss of these toilets has been a major headache for Grantown Motormania, which is 
held in The Square on the first Sunday in September annually.  We welcome 
approximately 5,000 spectators to our event and Burnfield is on the main walking route 
to the event from our designated car park in the Showfield.  Burnfield is also used by 
Motormania as overspill parking for event entrants.  Since the facility was closed 
Motormania has trebled the number of portable toilets which have to be hired in,  and 
we also rely on the generosity of local businesses to provide toilet facilities.  The public 
toilets situated at the bottom end of High Street are simply too far away from our event 
and are irrelevant. 
 
Motormania is happy to support any application for asset transfer. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Duncan 

 
 

Duncan Grant 
Secretary 

 

To 
Jane Hope 
Chair, Grantown Initiative 
 
22 August 2020 
 
Via email 
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